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2020 - 2021 ANNUAL ASBESTOS OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION 

September 10, 2020 

Dear Tipton Academy Parents, Students and Staff: 

Pursuant to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response 
Act, AHERA, 40 CFR 763, Tipton Academy is complying with the annual asbestos notification 
with this publication. Certain construction material may contain asbestos, and are considered 
Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM). 

Tipton Academy continuously monitors the status of known and assumed ACBM throughout its 
facility. This is accomplished by conducting six-month periodic surveys in conjunction with 
three year re-inspections of newly identified or remaining ACBM. Based upon these activities, 
required maintenance or renovation response actions, abatement of asbestos materials may be 
necessary. 

Our asbestos management plan is available at the Main Office building and can be reviewed by 
interested individuals during normal business hours. Additionally, your school and/or facility 
Asbestos Management Plan is also available for review during normal business hours. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Dr. Kyle Lackey at (734) 
261-0500. 


